From: gary.brand gary.brand

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:40 PM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Police Budget

Hi, I would like to suggest the following.

1 Freeze the police Budget to what it was last year.

2 Stop paying police officers full wages, benefits and pension instalments when they are suspended. (There doesnt seem to be a week goes by that yet another offices is put on suspension.) We all remember the Dundas cop that was on suspension for 7 years.

3 Stop paying police overtime if they are called to trial on their days off. Change their schedule.

Regards Gary Brand.